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TITLE: Consideration of the University of Hawaii at Manoa’s Request to 

Reinstate the Health Licensure track in Their Bachelor of Science in 
Kinesiology and Rehabilitation Science and Post-Baccalaureate 
Program in Secondary Education 

 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board grants the request of the University of 
Hawaii at Manoa College of Education to reinstate the licensure field of Health 
into these programs, which were formerly Health and Physical Education teacher 
education programs.   
 
University of Hawaii system approval to reinstate these tracks and a listing of 
Health coursework is attached. 
 
These reinstated tracks will allow individuals to be recommended for the 
following license fields: 
 

• Health K-6 

• Health 6-12 

• Health K-12 
 
Candidates recommended for Health K-12 must participate in student teaching 
placements in both K-6 and 6-12 levels. 
 
The effective date of this approval is September 18, 2020. The unit must include 
information about this new track in its annual report and in its next unit review. 
 
A memorandum will be sent to the unit informing them of the Board’s state 
approval. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:   Branden Kawazoe 
 
Referred to:   Teacher Education Committee 

 

 

 


